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The first course date for

the SSFF has been

announced!

 

 

 

 
WHERE THERE'S A WILL
STRENGTH SWITCH 
FAMILY FACILITATION PROJECT
 

When:   Week 1 Commences Online 21 October 2019

When:  Week 1 commences online Week 3, 28 November 2019.

Where: St Marys Primary School, Short Street Scone.

RSVP email: eloise.hand@mn.catholic.edu.au or phone 0409 417 202.
 

The first face-to-face 90 minute session will be held in Week 4 of Term 4

(Wednesday 6 November). Each face to face workshop will run from

 6pm-7:30pm. 

The course runs over 8 weeks and will be structured in the following way:

SCONE  - Bookings Essential

FREE


